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	ARUP Alternative Tubes Will No Longer Be Accepted for Trace Element Testing

	
Starting January 1, 2023, ARUP will only accept certified metals-free collection tubes for trace elements testing. On March 7, 2022, ARUP began to temporarily accept lavender (whole blood and plasma) and red top (serum) blood collection tubes for trace elements testing due to a nationwide supply shortage. Now that supplies are available, ARUP will no longer accept  samples for trace elements testing that are not collected in certified metals-free collection tubes.

If specimens are sent in non-certified metals-free collection tubes after January 1, 2023 orders will be canceled and will require a patient redraw in the correct collection tube as specified in the ARUP Laboratory Test Directory.
Acceptable tubes that are used for the collections are:
BD Vacutainer Royal Blue (K2EDTA) Tubes
BD Vacutainer Royal Blue (No Additive) Tubes 
BD Vacutainer Tan (K2EDTA) Tubes
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please ensure that your location has the tubes in stock for blood collection. Metals Free collection tubes can be requested by completing a SMH Lab Client Supply Requisition.
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Jessie Miller, Pre-Analytical Technical Specialist at 608-258-6206 or Scott Baum, Client Services Specialist, at 608-258-6930.








